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27 February 2007

Mr Clive D’Cruz
Manager Operations
Epic Energy

PO Box 2450

DRY CREEK SA 5094

Dear Clive,

PIPELINE LICENCES (PLs) 1, 3 & 4 - Extension of Time for Submission of
Annual Reports

| refer to your email sent 23 February 2007 requesting an extension of time for
submission of the Annual Reports for PLs 1, 3 & 4. This extension is sought to
enable Epic Energy three months in which to prepare and submit these reports to
PIRSA

Pursuant to Section 134(1) of the Petroleum Act 2000, | hereby grant an extension of
the time specified by Regulation 33(1) to three months. The Annual Reports for PLs
1, 3 & 4, based on calendar years, will now be due by 31 March each year.

If you have any queries in relation to this maiter please contact me on (08) 8463
3245 or malavazos.michael@saugov.sa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

T~
MICHAEL MALAVAZOS
AlDirector, Petroleum and Geothermal

Minerals and Energy Resources
Delegate of the Minister for Mineral Resources Development
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